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(915)241-3233 -  Tim 
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July | August 2018 

“To preach the gospel in the regions beyond you…” 

       – 2 Cor. 10:16 

Dear Pastors, Supporters and ministry Friends, 

    Hola from south of the border!  What a privilege it is to represent you in Mexico.  The Lord 
continues to use your prayers and financial support to reach the lost and train the saved here 
in this corner of the world.  Summers are always very busy here with vacation Bible schools, 

hosting mission trips, institute classes and construction projects.   Thank you for your part 
in the ministry in Juarez! 
 

Summer Mission Trips – Summer is an exciting time for us as we have a few churches visit us 
to help with different projects and in open air evangelism.  This summer we hosted one church 
group and one of our supporting churches was part of a trip hosted by Bearing Precious Seed.   
BPS can host much larger groups than we can, and it’s always a blessing for us when any of 
our supporting pastors and churches can spend a few days here. 
 

➢ Rocky Mountain Bible Baptist Church from Longmont, CO came with BPS in June and 
worked with 3 different churches we’ve helped start in Juarez!  Each evening there were 
several professions of faith as well as several prospects for follow up.  We’ve had visitors in 
all of the churches from these events.  It was a real blessing to me to be with Pastor and 
Mrs. Martinez and share a brief time of fellowship with them. 
 

➢ Calvary Baptist Church from Chickasha, OK was able to bring a group in late July and 
early August that also worked with 3 different churches.  They helped us with some work 
projects and we were able to pour a concrete floor in a children’s Sunday school room and 
help with demolition and painting at the Seminary property. Each night we held outreach 
programs and besides the salvation decisions, we gathered names and addresses of many 
prospects as well.  Each night there was a program presented by its respective church.  
Pastor Patterson’s and his church were a great blessing to us!   

   Are short-term trips effective?  My answer is absolutely!  Here are just two reasons: One, 
these trips help us to identify families that are open to the gospel. There a several complete 
families that are now faithful members of our churches that were reached at an open-air 
meeting.  Two, God uses these trips to work in the hearts of the participants as they see God 
work in ways seldom seen in the US.  Besides myself, I know several missionaries that were 
called while participating on a short-term trip. 

Seminario Bautista Fundamental – We are currently on break, but classes resume on 
September 10th.  I’ve been trying to get a few small projects done before classes resume.  We 
need to obtain some furnishings before the next trimester starts, so please pray with us that 
the Lord would supply our needs in this area 

Prayer Requests:   The four churches we work close with: Castillo Mio, Esperanza Mia, 

Maranatha, and Senda Antigua and for their respective Mexican Pastors.  That God 
would give us laborers, and the direction to reach more souls and future 
generations with the gospel.  Finances for the Seminary.   

   Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing! 
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